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This week we are on Chartwells’ menu Week 2 

 Beam of the Week! 

CRANTOCK— Myles K for being so kind and helpful to his friends 

FISTRAL— Charlie for concentrating with his learning 

LAMORNA— Freddie for being resilient and trying hard with his learning  

MAENPORTH— Dominykas for super writing and having good relationships 
with others  
GODREVY— Alessa for being such a good friend to everyone  

PORTHMEOR— Elsie for being a model Rosemellin pupil 

PORTHCURNO— Matthew for building good relationships with his classmates 
and showing more maturity ready for Year 4 

SWANPOOL— Grante for her aspirations work.  

CADGWITH— Summer for a brilliant return to school this week after having 
her tonsils removed and showing great bravery 

POLZEATH— Kobi for relationships  

HARLYN— Ella for approaching every task with a great attitude and 
enjoyment!  

PERRANUTHNOE— Travis for giving 100% effort in every lesson  

GWENVOR— The whole class for amazing RGT performances! 

KYNANCE— The whole class this week for their fabulous efforts when 
performing RGT  

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 22nd July—School finishes at 2pm! 

Monday 25 & Tuesday 26th July: Staff Training 

(school closed to pupils). 

Wednesday 27th July—SUMMER HOLIDAYS! 

Monday 5th & Tuesday 6th September: Staff    

Training (school closed to pupils). 

Wednesday 7th September: BACK TO SCHOOL! 

ALL CHILDREN GOING INTO YEAR 6 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

If your home address has change recently, can 
you please make sure it is up to date with us via 

email                                         

rosemellinsecretary@croftymat.org 

 

Cornwall Council will be sending out the details 
how to apply for secondary school which will 

open in September. Thank you. 
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So sad to see you go… 

As you are all probably aware, the end of this academic year is a sad goodbye to many long-standing staff. In appreciation 

of their hard work and the impact they have made on many children’s lives through the years, we thought a special   

mention is needed: 

Mrs Milly Thurlow, Mrs Julie Smith, Mrs Sharon Teague and Mrs Shirley Smith. 

We hope that you will all be happy in your next adventure. Please know that you will be missed. The thank you that we 

can say will never be enough for the contribution you have made to Rosemellin over the years. The many hats that you 

have worn, the expertise you have developed and shared and the children’s lives you have changed are too many to  

mention but…a heartfelt thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition, we also say goodbye and good luck to Miss Rachel Pearce and Miss Naomi Marshall, who are moving on to 

pastures new. We would like to thank them for their hard work whilst at Rosemellin and wish them every success for the 

future.  

 

 

 

 

 

And finally, we would like to say a big thank you to Mrs Nicki Finn. We consider ourselves very lucky to have worked with 

Mrs Finn over the last 5 years. She has led our school brilliantly, especially through the difficult time of the pandemic, 

always putting the school and its families first. We will miss her greatly and wish her the very best of luck in all that she 

does next. 

We know that Mrs Finn has loved working at this school and will miss the children, staff and families very much.  

 

 

 

 

 

Sad Goodbye  
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Starting from Monday 25TH July there will be 10 fairy doors with different 

themes hiding around the centre of Redruth. 

Can you find them all? 

The fairy doors will be hiding in various shop windows for you to find. 

From along Chapel Street right up to Bond Street and many places in 

between! All you need to do is list the 10 different shops you find the 

doors in and you’ll have the chance to win a voucher for £15 to spend at 

The Funky Brownie company!! 

You can collect a form from Redruth library where you’ll see this door, 

before going off around Redruth to find the 10 doors that are hiding! 

If you have access to Facebook, you can fill the online form on our page 

Redruth Fairy Door Trail.  

Once you’ve found a door, why not take a look inside the shop and see 

what a wonderful place Redruth is for independent    businesses!! 

Please do post photos of the doors you’ve found on Facebook or our Insta-

gram page Redruthfairydoors (don’t give away the     location!)  

Use the hashtag #Redruthfairydoors 

The trail will finish on Monday 5th September 

Good Luck!!!!! 
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Mrs Finn’s Message 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Here we are, at the start of the last week of term and it just leaves me to 
say what a week it has been. We have enjoyed the Y6 trip to Flambards; a 
leavers’ picnic (where, after torrential rain and a thunder- storm, we   
ended up inside, shielding from the glare of the noonday sun!), and are 
now moving ever closer to our Leavers’ presentation on Thursday for our 
Y6 children and our Leavers’ assembly on Friday for our staff. 

 

I just want to write, as part of this last newsletter for the year and from 
myself, as Headteacher for the last time, how proud I have been to lead 
such a fantastic school. Together we have moved the school forward and, 
in such a challenging time as COVID was, we came through together, 
showing true resilience and a ‘can do’ attitude. 

 

I know I will miss working with the children, staff and families terribly and, 
with my future career unknown at the moment, I feel I am taking a step 
into the unknown. However, I also know that I am excited by the future, 
and that I am going to appreciate the time I am going to have.  

 

I would like to say to each and everyone of you that I have enjoyed my 
time as Headteacher at Rosemellin and it will always hold a special place 
in my heart. Thank you and…goodbye. 

 

My very best wishes 

 

Mrs Finn 


